East Troy School District
2040 Beulah Avenue
East Troy, Wisconsin 53120

Please direct inquiries to:
Dr. Christopher G. Hibner, Superintendent
(262) 642-6710 ext. 1222

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

East Troy Community School District is Conducting a Community-Wide Survey
East Troy, WI —

The East Troy Community School District is reaching out to all district residents in the
next few weeks with a community-wide survey regarding district operations, educational
facility needs, and overall satisfaction.

To assist in the process, School Perceptions, an independent educational research firm
has been hired to conduct the survey and ensure all responses are kept confidential.

To ensure data integrity, each survey invitation/link code can only be used once and is
mailed to your home. As such, you must access the survey through your

invitation. The survey access number will not identify you; it simply links you to the
District survey. If there is another person in the household who would also want to
respond to the survey additional paper copies or access codes are available at the
District Office, 2040 Beulah Ave, East Troy, WI 53120, or can be requested by phone
262-642-6710 ext. 1221 or email, carter@easttroy.k12.wi.us.

The survey will be open through November 26th at 5:00 p.m. If you do not receive a
mailing to complete the survey, by November 9, 2018 please contact the East Troy
Community School District at 262-642-6710 ext. 1221. We hope that each of you
completes the survey toward providing feedback and direction to the East Troy
Community School District.
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